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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 8 October 2021, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 11 October 2021  

Monday 11.10.21 
8am-9am 

3.30pm – 4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
After school football with Brackley Town 
After school club 

Tuesday 12.10.21 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
After school club 

Wednesday 13.10.21 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Thursday 14.10.21 
8am-9am 

All day 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Prospective Parents Open Day 
After school club  

Friday 15.10.21 

8am-9am 
All morning 
Lunchtime 
Afternoon 

After school 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
School photos – details below 
Hotshots basketball – year3, 4, 5 and 6 
Individual and group string lessons 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 

 

School Photos – Friday 15 October 2021 

I am very pleased to say that after a gap due to COVID-19, the school photographer will be in school this coming 

Friday 15th October. We will be taking individual portraits and portraits of siblings together during the morning. 

Whole class photos will happen later in the year. The photographer will be in school during the morning. If you are a 

parent of a nursery aged child who is not due to be in school on Friday but you would like a photo, please contact 

the office and we can let you know what time the nursery photos will be.  

 

Thank you from Mr Fox 

A huge well done to Mr Fox! In shade over 4 hours he managed to complete the London marathon and still be able 

to walk at work on Monday morning. Well done, Mr Fox! He has asked me to pass on his thanks to everyone who 

donated to his cause.  

 

Child Data Forms 

We still missing a handful of child data forms. These forms are very important as they ensure we have up to date 

emergency contact information. If you have not yet returned them, please do so a matter of urgency!  

 

Parents Evening – November 8th, 9th and 10th  

We will be shortly sending out our parents evening booking form for our upcoming November round of parents 

evening. Please keep a look out for more information shortly.  

 

Headlice  

We thought we had seen the last of them a couple of weeks ago but like any little determined bug they have 

returned, again! I politely ask that you check your child’s hair carefully and treat accordingly. If we all look and treat 

then we may actually be able to get rid of them this time!  
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Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day… 

14.10.21 – Prospective Parents’ 

Open Day 

18.10.21 – FOSS meeting 

22.10.21 – term 1 ends 

1.11.21 – INSET day  

2.11.21 – term 2 begins 

3.11 21 – flu vaccinations 

8, 9&10.11.21 – parents evening 

25.11.21 – Southfield Governors 

AGM  

16.12.21 – Term 2 finishes 

17.12.21 – INSET day 

 

FOSS Updates 

The next FOSS committee meeting will take place on Monday 18th October.  

This will be our first in person meeting for a while and we hope to see lots of new faces. The meeting will be held at 

The Bell pub in Brackley and start at 7.30pm. For more information please email 

friendsofsouthfieldschool@gmail.com or speak to a committee member.  

 SPS Achievements this week  

Ready Respectful Safe – going above and beyond our high expectations 
 
Pre-School – All of the pre-school children this week. They all showed politeness and respect for others when 

walking to the lake. Their excitement and eagerness to explore the nature around them was a joy to watch.  

Reception – We are very proud of all of the children in Reception this week for displaying such fantastic behaviour 

on our autumn walk.  They all listened very carefully to the instructions and had fun spotting the signs of autumn. 

Year 1 and 2 – Fraser - for always being kind, respectful and his best self and Jessica - for being an enthusiastic 

learner and always being ready to learn 

Year 3 – Fayola- Trying hard in lessons and always being respectful to others and William- Demonstrating that he's 

ready to learn, and working hard in all lessons.  

Year 4 – Anna has worked really hard in maths this week and made some really valuable contributions in whole 

class work - Well done, Anna! 

Year 5 – Faith - for her excellent work in maths this week, achieved through focus and hard work! 

Year 6 – Alfie Cart and Nora – for excellent writing and maths work every single day. Well done, both! 

Special Head Teacher mention – to Spencer in year 6, for his absolutely brilliant piece of writing from the point of 

view of Ernest Shackleton! Well done, Spencer  

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 
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